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Dear Parents,

We have made it to the end of term, although I know with lots of bugs flying

around! We hope everyone makes a speedy recovery and can enjoy the Easter

break.

A huge thank you to the Friends of Yaxham Primary

School for the end of term treats. There were lots of

happy faces when the eggs appeared. We also enjoyed

a lovely Easter breakfast together. Thank you so

much to Tesco Dereham for donating these.

The children have thought a lot about

the Easter story across the

curriculum in the final few days.

Hedgehogs

particularly enjoyed

making Easter

gardens and Fox

Class have produced some beautiful artwork. Our final

collective worship at the church was a really special way to

end the term, the children engaged so well and reflected on

the impact this has on our lives after all of these years.

We look forward to welcoming children back for the summer

term on Monday 15th April. On Friday 19th April we are pleased to be

supporting one of our parents fundraising by holding a non-uniform day. For
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those of you who don’t know, Jo Green will be running the London Marathon on

21st April 2024, raising money for Brake the road safety charity after losing

both her father and sister in separate road traffic accidents through no fault

of their own. As a school we are really keen to support Brake as a national road

safety charity caring for road victims and campaigns for safer roads for all.

If you would like to know more or contribute directly please follow the link

below, otherwise we will be collecting donations on the day.

https://www.justgiving.com/page/jgreen-1704818555854?utm_campaign=lc_frp_share_transac

tion_fundraiser_page_donation_received_-_nth_donation&utm_content=5110097a-3455-4fd3-

81c2-4f592f573cba&utm_medium=email&utm_source=postoffice&utm_term=1710483020950

We wish Jo all the very best for the amazing challenge she is undertaking and

thank you all for your support.

Finally, may we wish you all a wonderful Easter break. We will see you all back in

April, hopefully with a little sunshine!

Jennie Müller

Headteacher
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Dates for your Diary:

2024

Friday 12th April 2024 - INSET Day for staff
Monday 15th April - Children return to school
Friday 15th April non-uniform day

Year 5 Swimming Swanton Morely
Friday 24th May 2024 - End of half term
Monday 3rd June 2024 - Return to school
Friday 19th July 2024 - End of term














